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%NETZERO Message Center

From: "gregandmichelle2@netzero.net" <gregandmichelle2@netzero.net>

To: dhaymore@storeycounty.org

Cc: pwhitten@storeycounty.org, Igrant@storeycounty.org, phyllis@phylliisblake.com, cmeade1@yahoo.com
Sent: Tue, Sep 09, 2008 05:26 PM

Subject: Letter to respond to and tresspass pic.
Virginia%20City%20... (39KB)  2008-09-09 - Blak... (249KB),  2008-09-09 - Ease... (286KB)

Hi Dean,

Here is a copy of the letter that Howard is waiting for a response on. | got a copy of it in the packet that you
gave me the day that Phyllis and | met with you, Pat & Laura. Will you please look into this and let

me know who will be responding, the County Commissioners or yourself? The 10 acre association

does have the right to review the plans before a permit is issued.

| also would like for you to get back with me on the additions that were made to the existing towers that are
currently under the Stop Work Order (as | understand). | would like to know if they are in direct violation with
the Stop Work Order. We have witnesses that saw a man on the existing towers making modifications.
According to SCBC 15.12.010..."It is unlawful for any person...to...alter any sign, building, or structure within
the county without first obtaining permit from the building official." Wouldn't this be unacceptable?

| am attaching pictures of the trespasses that occurred on the Blake property today. | am also attaching a
picture of a new guy anchor that is clearly in the easement.

Thanks,

Michelle
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